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Comments: I would like to say that I understand the need to create procedure when it comes to installing fixed

anchors and bolts in national parks. That being said I urge the public land managers to be mindful when

restricting the ability of climbers to place bolts. I think this could be very dangerous for new and experienced

climbers. Climbers, from my experience, are the most responsible LNT arbiters that I encounter in the wilderness

and frankly it disappoints me that the NPS is emphasizing scrutiny on climbers' practices when 90 percent of

harmful treatment of the outdoor spaces that I see are enacted by non climbers. I feel that climbing is an

appropriate, pure and responsible use of the outdoor spaces that we share and I propose that the NPS get more

involved with helping make climbing more safe and accessible rather than prohibiting it.


